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Via E-mail 

Dear Cabinet Secretary, 
 
Education Reform  
 

As you are aware, the Education, Children and Young People Committee is carrying 
out ongoing scrutiny of education reform in Scotland. 
 
The Committee recognises that there are a number of strands to the Scottish 
Government’s current work in this area. It would therefore be helpful for the 
Committee to understand how you envisage these various elements will come 
together.  
 
To that end, the Committee would appreciate some more information on the various 
timescales involved in the implementation of each aspect of education reform.  
 
I would be grateful if you could provide a response by Tuesday 26 April. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Stephen Kerr MSP 
Convener 

mailto:ecyp.committee@parliament.scot

